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TO:

Membership

FROM:
James M. Haussener

DATE:

December 8, 2001

SUBJECT:
Update


Our Winter Meeting in Santa Barbara will be another must attend event.  John Bridley and his staff with the City of Santa Barbara have been working hard to organize a great time.  Contact Fess Parker’s DoubleTree Resort at 877/893-0892 for your reservation today.  The dates are Monday, February 4, 2002 to Wednesday, February 6, 2002.

We have invited Mike Parker the Assistant Secretary of the Army (Civil Works) to join us.  Chairman Len Cardoza and past Chairman Rod Lundin attended Mr. Parker’s swearing-in ceremony.  And recently, Del Smith, his associate RJ Lyerly and I spent an hour with Mr. Parker in his office at the Pentagon discussing pertinent issues of yours.

At our Winter Meeting, our final recommendations for federal fiscal year 2003 Energy and Water Development appropriations will be made.  Also, our WRDA 2002 positions should be finalized.

For those who have not recently been to our updated web site, please take a look at it (www.cmanc.com).  The Communications Committee has been doing good work keeping it updated.  You will find the most recent Federal Advisory we used the past two months in Washington DC that the Advisory Committee developed.  A position paper on some of the port security bills pending in Congress and a summary of our meeting in Half Moon Bay are also on the web site.

In October, several officers and I went to Washington DC and met with staff members of the: Corps; Office of Management and Budget; Coast Guard; NOAA; Transportation and Infrastructure Committee; US Chamber of Commerce; US Trade Representative, both Senate and House Appropriations Committees; Congress members Drier, Farr, Millender-McDonald, Lee and Visclosky and, staff to Senators Feinstein and Boxer.

C-MANC has been active in the port security debate; we were invited to make comments to the Senate Government Affairs Committee last week.  We have been very active in making certain California’s needs are represented in the Marine Transportation System discussions.  We have been developing our draft position with regards to a Water Resources Development Act 2002.

I look forward to seeing all of you in Santa Barbara.
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The mission of C-MANC is to optimize maritime benefits by providing advocacy for the sustainable maintenance and improvements of California harbors, ports, coastal and navigation projects.
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